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Endeavour Group demerger implemented

Woolworths Group is pleased to announce that the demerger of Endeavour Group Limited
(‘Endeavour’) (ASX: EDV) was implemented today.

The transfer of Endeavour shares to Eligible Shareholders and the Sale Agent (each as
defined in the Demerger Booklet dated 10 May 2021) has been completed, and trading of
Endeavour shares will commence on a normal settlement basis at 10am today.

Holding statements will also be despatched to Endeavour shareholders today by post.
The number of fully paid ordinary shares on issue in Endeavour is 1,790,980,017.

Woolworths Group and Endeavour shareholders can contact Link Market Services, being the
Share Registry of Woolworths Group and Endeavour, on 1300 420 545 (within Australia) or
+61 1300 420 545 (outside Australia) between 8.30am and 7.30pm (AEST) Monday to
Friday, if they have any questions in relation to their entittement to Endeavour shares or other
queries in relation to the demerger.
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